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Christmas Raffle
We have some fabulous prizes in our Christmas raffle:-

Luxury Christmas Hamper
£50 cash prize
Gin Hamper
Chocolate Hamper
Everton shirt
Family Ticket to the Roller Rink
Balance Bike
Quality Street
Bottle of Wine
£15 voucher for Andy’s Kitchen
Bottle of Jim Beam Whiskey

Tickets are 50p each and will be on sale at the Christmas productions and from the school office. 

Eco School Initiative
To help the environment and reduce waste, Tesco Supermarket will be donating produce that would otherwise get sent to landfill. The food and goods will be available alongside breakfast bagels some mornings. Please feel free to take anything you can make use of.

Coats
Children should bring a warm coat to school every day. All children spend at least 45 minutes each day outside so it is essential they have a coat.  

Attendance and Punctuality
Well done to Year 6 who have achieved 96% attendance this week and YR and Y4 who have had the least late marks.  

Attendance & Punctuality Bonanza
Please see attached for details of our attendance and punctuality bonanza.  We have some fantastic prizes and initiatives for good attendance and being on time to school.  







School Term Dates
The term dates for 2020/2021 and 2021/2022 are now available on the school website.  

Homework Exhibition
Thank you to everyone who came along and supported our Homework Exhibition Breakfast. 

Dates for the Diary
Tuesday 17th December 
· YR, Y1 and Y2 Nativity at 1.30pm in the school hall.

Wednesday 18th December 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 - Carols around the Christmas tree at 2pm in the school hall. Children must wear their Christmas jumpers with their uniform.

Thursday 19th December 
· Class Christmas parties
Children should wear their Christmas jumper with jeans, tracksuit pants, leggings or a skirt
· School closes at 3.15pm. There will be no after school club. 

Tuesday 7th January 
· School re-opens.

Before each of the Christmas productions we will be serving mince pies, biscuits, hot chocolate, hot drinks and juice. 
We will have a donations jar to collect for the School Funds. Donations are very welcome, but please do not feel that it is compulsory to give. 

Disciple of the Week
This week, Mr Wilson has chosen; 
 
Lauren Penworth

She has shown through her actions that they are following Christ’s teachings.

                     		Mr. Wilson
“Together, we learn, love and grow with Jesus”
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